
Nursery has had a lovely half term. They have enjoyed learning through their 
own interests and have been exploring lots of new experiences.  

 

They have enjoyed our Deconstructed Role Play area where they have made 
creations such as: a fairy tea party, a pirate ship and a superhero den.  

 

They have enjoyed using real-life food in our home corner which is fantastic for 
developing their senses. They have used chopping skills and have also learnt a 

lot of new vocabulary.  

The children have also enjoyed being creative 

in the small world area and have immersed 
themselves in some fantastic storytelling.  

 

 

 

 

 


